August '19 to October '19

Newsletter



A wonderfully warm time at Curious Hedgehogs!

Dear Parents and Carers.

We would like to wish our graduates of our curious class of 2019 congratulations and best of luck as they venture off to school. You will all be very missed by all. Please keep in touch with us, share your photos of your children in their new uniform and if you wish, please give us some feedback on your experiences with us, we would love to hear from you!

Over the next few months we're having bucket loads of fun including Roald Dahl day. World Space week and our Halloween party!

From all our staff team here, we'd like to thank our parents for your constant support throughout the year.

Gemma and the Curious Hedgehogs team



A huge well done to Scott who recently received his certificate in advanced Makaton. Scott regularly uses Makaton with our children as a standard part of his practice and will be working with the rest of the team to develop our practice as a whole!

For more fun photos and news about what we have been getting up to, Like us on Facebook:

We are looking forward to...

Friday 9th August: Rabbits Summer Picnic

We invite our rabbit children to bring in their favourite teddy from home to join us on a teddy bears picnic in the garden!

Monday 12th August: Eid-al-Adha

We'll be enjoying lots of craft activities and inviting parents to join us and share their ideas and knowledge!

Friday 13th September: Roald Dahl Day

To celebrate Roald Dahl day, children are invited to come dressed as their favourite book characters!

Together we'll be reading lots of Roald Dahl stories.

Thursday 19th September: Talk Like a Pirate Day

ARRR! Today we'll be dressing up as pirates and sailing the seven seas playing pirate games! Dress to impress or walk the plank!

Friday 4th October: World Animal Day

Dress up as your favourite animal, We'll be spending the day with lots of fun exploring different animal patterns, playing games, dancing and also raising money and awareness for the charity WWF.

(There are more dates for your diary on page 2 of your newsletter)

www.facebook.com/CuriousHedgehogsStockwood

What have we been getting up to?

Our rabbits received a gift of giant African land snails! We named them Sandra and Steve. We help the adults to care for them every day, making sure they have fresh water and their home is clean.



More dates for your diary...

Week Commencing Monday 7th October: World Space Week

We're having an incredible intergalactic week as we prepare for a space mission, read stories and learn more about the world around us!

Thursday 10th October: World Mental Health Day

We shall be wearing colours which make us happiest!
We're also holding a cake sale to raise money for mental health charities, making gifts for loved ones and learning about kindness.

Week Commencing Monday 28th October: Diwali

We can't wait to be getting very messy as we explore lots of different colours and create our own crafts including Rangoli patterns. We will also be exploring new dances!

Thursday 31st October: Halloween Party

Come dressed in a spooky costume and be ready for a spooktacular day of fun and games.

Outdoor Areas

We're working hard to develop our outdoor environments. We assigned our babies a new garden which is our previous allotment. Rabbit rooms & preschool are making improvements to their outdoor space. Pre-school now have an allotment, where we are currently growing lots of herbs, vegetable, fruit, flowers and sunflowers! Pre-school also have their own bare foot trail based within their outdoor space and we're creating exciting new plans for the baby garden with the child's voice in mind.

We'd like to take a holistic approach to making these changes so would appreciate your ideas and feedback too! For more information please speak to a member of the team or just ask to see the changes and improvements, we are happy for your involvement!

Curious Hedgehogs Private Day Nursery

Stockwood Lane, Stockwood, Bristol BS14 8SJ

75, 829188 or Curious Hedgehogs @Justabildeese ee

t: 01275 839188 e: Curious.Hedgehogs@Justchildcare.co.uk